Christ ChurchCathedral
and St Pet e

52 Church Street; Newcastle 148 Denison Street

Welcame toworship \esmecially all ware visiting
Weekly Nev@&inday7 Januari021
The Second Sunday after Epiphany 2021

41 AAUG O at3hd CathedlalA O
8.00am: Eucharist
Presider: The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
Preacher:The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer, Dean
10.00am: Eucharist
Preside: The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
Preacher:The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer, Dean
6.00pm: SaidEvening Prayer
The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer, Dean

You Tube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXyas2uhJUNONDetOpPdUOg
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/christchurchcathedalnewcastle/
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Dear Parish Family,

Dear Parish Family,

In the past week, it seems that our concern around COWVIDB, at least in this
land, has taken second place to the events overseas. | know you will join with
me in continuing to pray for a peaceful transition of leadership in the United
States of America, ad continuing to pray for all suffering due to COVII9,

not only in the United States but throughout the world.

Remote Sky Pilots have shared this amazing video of the Cathedral
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7yQ3ujso0rY &feature=youtu.bthat

they shot on the weekend. No matter how you look at it, the Cathedral is a
remarkable place. There has also been some lovely coverage in the
Newcastle Herald this past week about iconic bdihgs in Newcastle.
AEOOOAAUGO . AxAAOCOI A (AOAT A Al O EA
McNaughton and her gift of music
https://www.newcastleherald.com.au/story/7084476/aftei7 O-years
volunteer-musicianmargaret-mcnaughtonhaslaid-down-her-

accordion/?cs=12

As we wait for restrictions to be lifted once more, | am also very aware of
Cathedrals and churcés across the UK who are once again making the
decision to suspend public worship. | am thankful that we are able to

continue to gather, and mindful of those who are waiting for greater
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pewslip. In addition, recorded services of Morning Prayer are also available
on the Cathedral YouTube channel

htt ps://www.youtube.com/channel/lUCXyas2uhJUNONDetOpPdU&yl

music from our choir and Peter Guy on the Choir YouTube channel
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjluCQsfG7Ek4ANLW _SJzvRige choir

Al T CCAO60 OA&EI AAOCGETT O AOA DI OOAA AA
https://newcastlecathedralchoir.wordpress.com/
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it often, and the final lines always strike me deeply, no matter how many
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overwork 2 O Ovodd©for you here: suffice to say that at Morning Prayer
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Vocation

Others built cities,
crossed continents
and changed history.

He built sentences,
crossed t's
and changed typefaces.

He said God
why did it have to be words?
And God said

In the beginning
consider the cost
of my silence.
Godfrey Rust 1953

With my thanks and prayers

Dean Katherine

Ps: Please share this email with others who would like to hear news of the
parish.

To receive our weekly mailings, please contact the Cathedral Office
cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.ato be placed on the email or mail out list

From the Cathedral’s Director of Music Peter Guy... ...

The Music Notes are having a well earned mhiOAAE ET  * AT OAO
returning soon!

Sharon Dyettwill be on leave until January 19, during this time the office
will be operating on reduced hours assisted by Lynette Russell.
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. but not goodbye.

TO THE REVEREND ANGELA PEVEREL
SUB DEAN AND PRIEST
' 4 34 0 %4 %263
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Al

The Reverend Angel® AOAOAT 1 680 Z£ET Al 301 AAU
Sunday 24 January, where we will have the opportunity to farewell Angela,
and make a presentation to her on behalf of the parish.

If you would like to make a contribution towards a gift for Angela |@ase place
it in an envelope In the offertory or wall safe at the Cathedral, marked
O2A0A0AT A 'TCAI A6O &AOAxAI 1068

Thank you!

EUCHARISTS at CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL
and ST PETER’S HAMILTON

CATHEDRAL ST PETER’s
Sunday 8.00am and 10.00am Tuesday and Thursday 11.00am
Monday — Friday 8.30am (see below)




Report from the Wardens for the Pew Sheet from tt
PC Minutes of R@vembez020

Parish and the CCC Board are meeting in Febtoaggin greater clarity
between roles of each and to explore ways of working more closely
together.

The Parish Council want parishioners to know that training is available for
those who volunteer at the sippand Community Lunches if a mental
health issue arises. Please speak to a Warden if you are interested.

You will be glad to know that moves are underway to improve the tourist
angle of Christ Church Cathedral in conjunction with NCC once COVID
restrictions are lifted. This is exciting news.

¢CKSNBE KIFa 0SSy | 0 A WdithQihcsre tfankdzta | {
those who gave time and effort. It is now being let.

Plannings underway to restart sources of income once the restrictions
are lifted. E. g. wer climb, shop, weddings, concerts. Tours etc. More
exciting news.

Some new benches have been donated by Newcastle RSL will be placed
the Cathedral grounds. A family have also donated a bench in memory of
their son which will also be placed in the gnuis.

The Dean spoke about the Appellate Tribunal decision in November 2020
and council discussed further opportunities for the parish to engage with
this matter.

The Financial Reports were tabled and given significant time has passed
since then, an updatis being prepared separately by the Treasurer and
will follow.

If you have questions about anything in this report, please contact any one of
us.

Rectors Warden: David Atherton

0AT P11 A6O 7A0AAT 4 *AT AU 31 EOEh ' OAEA
Parish Secretary: Judy Wotton

Treasurer: Robert Sharpe



Stewardship: Thank you for your ongoing faithful financial support of the

mission and ministry of the parish. With no opportunities for additional fund raising,
your giving is greatly appreciated. In this time, the best way to exercise our
stewardship, to support the work of the parish, is through electronic giving. Our
stewardship is an expression of our thankfulness to God, offering as we have received.

Name: Electronic Giving Account

BSB: 705077

Account: 00040917 (please include all 8 digits)

Please include yw Initial & Surname in the reference line, if required.
Please ask thesidespersonsA O OEA #AOEAAOAI 10 30 O0A
stewardship envelopesif you would like information on how you can contribute to
the Music FundMissions, and other ministries, please contact the parish office so we
can share those details with you. Thank you for your generosity, which supports
ministry now and in the future.

Donations for Flowers

To donate flowersin memory of a
loved one or as a thank-offering,
please advise Suzanne Evans on
4955 9170 and place your donation
in an envelope listing the date for
display and include a message and
place in the wall safe.

Flowers are required for 2021 February 7
and Februaryl4

Please send any notices for inclusion in the pew sheet to
cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au
by 9am on Tuesday
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SERVICES DURING THE WEEK IN THE CATHEDR;

All services in the SChristopher Chapel. Please enter through the transept doors

Monday B January

8.00am- Morning Prayer
8.30am- Eucharist

The Dean

Tuesday 2 January 8.00am- Morning Prayer _
The Reverend Dr Julia Perry
8.30am- Eucharist
Wednesday20January | 8.00am-Morning Prayer
: TheBishop
8.30am- Eucharist
Thursday21January 8.00am- Morning Prayer N _
Fr Philip Thirlwell
8.30am- Eucharist
Friday22January 8.00am-Morning Prayer

8.30am- Eucharist

The Dean

SERVICES NEXT SUNRAYANUARY AT THE CATHEDRAL

8.00am: Eucharist

Presider:The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
Preacher:The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
10.00am: Eucharist

Presider:The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
Preacher:The Reverend Angela Peverell, Sub Dean
6.00pm: Said Evening Prayer

The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer, Dean

Mainly Music is currently in recess-
Please check our Cathedral Ministfacebook page and our Cathedral
Facebook for fun activities andesources you can do at home!

L3
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QR Codes- Freguently Asked Questions

What is the QR Code?
QR codes are a common of electronic cheoksystem which operatdike barcodes, with
information that can be read by a smartphone camera.

Why do | need to use it?

It is a hygienic, contactless way of recording your attendance for faster contact tracing.
At the moment, it is mandatory for attendees at weddings and funerals. We expect that
it will soon be mandatory for places of worship.

How does the QR Code work?

Open your smartphone camera and point it at the code square. A notification should
come up on the top of the screen on your phone, taking you to the Service NSW App.
Loginwith your details and follow the prompts.

How do | get the App?
You can download the Service NSW App from the App Store.

)y 6 OA AEAAEAA EI 8 )OO OAUO ) TAAA O OEI x
Please show your phone screen to a sidesperson, who wilirk your name off the list if
you have preregistered or note your attendance for tally purposes.

Can | register multiple people on my device?
Yes. You can register dependents. If you register other people with you, if contact
tracing is required, you Wl be contacted on behalf of these people.

)y ATT60 EAOA A Oi AOOPEI T A8 -U Ol AOODPEI
do?

Please see one of the sidespeople who will record your attendance on the online form.
Thanks for your patience as we learthe new system.

Do | still need to register to attend worship?

)y 060 EAI pAEOI EZL£ xA EAOA Al EAAA AAE OAEA
7A6A EAOA &I O UT O OFI 00601 ODP AT A &£ O OEA
| forgot to check out! Is that a problem?

No. :)

What happens to my personal information?
Your information is sent directly to Service NSW. This means it is readily available for
NSW Health to access if it becomes necessary.

Where can | find more information?



This website is helpful https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/covidsafe/customerrecord-
keeping/gr-codeswith a handy video at the end of the page. Please ask the Dean, the
Sub Dean, a Warden, or a Parish Council if you have any concerns.

We have taken measures to ensure that the Cathedral is a safe environment for all.

All who work with children or youth have completed Safe Ministry Training and

all clergy, staff and volunteers are subject to strict employment measures such a
working with children checks. The Cathedral is committed to being a place where

survivors of abuse experience care and support.
For a confidential discussion,

please call or email the Director of Professional Standards 1800 774 945
dps@newcastleangtian.org.au or survivorsupport@newcastleanglican.org.au

CATHEDRAL COMMUNITY LUNCHTEHe: Cathedral Community

Lunches Program is continuing to offer a hot meablery second Sunday
at 12.30pnmas a' t a k e omiam &rgm the Horbury Hunt Hall. Thank

you to the dedicated volunteers who are ensuring this important
outreach program continues tooperate. Community lunch take away

will recommence for 2021 on Sundagnuary 31.

ONLINESERVICES THIS WEEK

The Weekly Eucharists and the Morning offices continue to be
distributed online viaYou Tubeand Facebookat 8.30ameach day.

We encourage you to share these resources widely during this time.

You Tube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/lUCXyas2uhJUNONDetOpPdUC

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/christchurchcathedralnewcastle/

Monday B January 8.30am | The Very Reverend Katherine Bowyer
Tuesday 9 January 8.30am | The ReverendPeter Tinney
Wednesday20 January 8.30am | The ReverendNicole Baldwin
Thursday21January 8.30am | The Reverendr Julia Perry
Friday22January 8.30am | The Reverendstephen Williams
Saturday23January 8.30am | The ReverendAngela Peverell
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FACT SHEET No.6
SAFE ENTRY AND EXIT OF THE

Chu,l nglican CHURCH BUILDING

Newcastle COVID-19 SAFE RETURN TO CHURCH
FRAMEWORK STEP TWO

The health and safety of all workers, volunteers and participants attending our sites is paramount. The
increase in the numbers of parishioners that are now able to attend sites brings some additional complexities
in moving people safely into and out of our buildings.

Requirements of the Parish:

Entry

v" The church site will not open until 15 minutes before the service. Any access to the site should remain
closed until this time.

v" On booking, parishioners must be advised that they should proceed directly to the entry point of the
building and not to gather in the carpark or waiting area.

v A designated entry point should be established, and parishioners asked to social distance while
moving into the building.

v An authorised representative must be designated to direct parishioners to their seats. This will ensure
that social distancing is complied with and only the allocated seating is used.

v The parish must develop a plan to move parishioners safely into their allocated seating. This plan
must include details of what order seats will be filled to avoid pushing past occupied seating.

Exiting

v" At the conclusion of the service the Incumbent, Churchwarden or Authorised Representative must
direct parishioners on how to safely leave the building.

v" The whole congregation should not leave the building at the same time, small groups should be asked
to leave with the groups closest to the exit point leaving first.

v" The church site will be closed 15 minutes after the service. A reminder must be provided to leave the
site directly after the service. This should be monitored by the Churchwarden or Authorised
Representative.

Version 1: 1 June 2020
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DEAN OINEWCASTLE
The VernyReverend Katherine Bowyer
katherinebowyer@newcastleanglican.org.au
0407 201 693

SUBDEAN ANDPRIEST ABT PETERS, HAMILTON
148 Denison Street
The Reverend Angela Peverell
revangela.peverell@newcastlecathedral.org.au
revangela.peverell@stpetershamilton.org.au
0400 076 515

OFFICE

PO Box 22MEWCASTLE NS®@B00
Emait cathedral@newcastlecathedral.org.au
Website: www.newcastlecathedral.org.au
Ph:4929 2052
OFFICEHOURS Mon-Thurs:9.30ang4.00pm, Fri: 9.30am1.00pm

Office Administrator: Sharon Dyett

STAFF

Dean’ s RbbertGunmow

Director of Music: Peter Guy
music@newcastlecathedral.org.au 0419 239 828

Family Ministry Coeordinator: Veronica Butcher
familyministry@newcastlecathedral.org.auor phone: 0482 027 207

WARDENS

D e a nDawd: Atherton
P e o p |Jané Smith, Graham Vimpani & Pamela Brydges

Inglican

Church Newcastle
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